
Kincasslagh Parish Newsletter, 7th January, 2024 
 Tel: 074 954 2006 – 086 2300 620 - Email: frpatward@gmail.com  -  Kincasslagh Parish  -  Web: www.kincasslagh.ie -  SVP 087 050 7895   

 

St. Mary’s Church, Kincasslagh 

Day time Masses this week 

Sun 7 10 John Sharkey, 

Mullaghduff 

Wed 10 7 Bridget O’Donnell 
Mullaghderg, Months 

Mind 

Sun 14 10 Seamus Doherty, Belcruit 
 

St. Columba’s Church, Burtonport 

Day time Masses this week 

Sat 6 6.30 Joe O’Donnell & the crew 

of the Evelyn Marie 

Sun 7 11.30 Jimmy and Bridget 

Connaghan, Cloughglass 

& sons Denis and John 

Mon 8 10 The crew of the Evelyn 

Marie 

Tues 9 10 Holy Mass 

Thur 11 10 Ann O’Donnell Forker & 

Michael Forker, Bayonne 

& Milltown & Glenahilt 

Fri 12 10 Holy Mass 

Sat 13 6.30 Maggie The Thatch Boyle, 

crossroads Burtonport. 

Months Mind 

Sun 14 11.30 Mary Ellen Boner, 

Tullyisland 
 

Anniversaries 

Mary Coyle, Meenmore 

Anthony Ward Post & his daughter Mary 

Ward, Milltown 
 

Welcome 

 
The Community rejoiced in the nativity of the 
Lord and we joined in these families in their 
rejoicing at the birth of their own beautiful 
babies. Michael and Emma welcomed Kate 

Lorna 9above) and Brendan and Kimberley 
welcomed Kyline Chantel. 

 
 

Congrats 

 
Congrats to Máistir Andreas who spent many 
years in Keadue NS and his wife Lisa at their 
recent wedding in Killymard after Christmas. 

 
Congrats also to Christopher McBride and 
Theresa O’Donnell who were married in St. 

Columba’s Church on Saturday 30th. Wishing 
both couples every future happiness. 
 

Keadue Rovers Bingo Results 29/12/2023 
Winners of the €100 house jackpots were Ann 

Mulhern Gortahork & Thomas Devine Meenbanad. No 
winner of the two Snowballs. Snowballs now 

stand at €8,000 and €1,500 (on 55 numbers) 
Friday 5/1/2024.  
The next 50/50 draw also takes place Friday 
5/1/2024. At the beginning of the year, there 
will be a 2nd prize of €100 in the 50/50 draw. 
This 2nd prize will continue for 16 draws until all 
of the €1,600 lotto jackpot is all won.  

Keadue Rovers 100+ Club Results - December 

2023 
€1,000: Charles Doogan, Loughanure  
€500:  James P. Boyle, Keadue  
€400:  Aoibheann O'Donnell, Gweedore  
€300:  Tony Boyle, Edinburgh  

€200:  Ryan Sweeney, Rannyhuel 
€100:  Joey Bonner, Arlands  
€100:  Martina McCafferty, Meenmore 
€100:  Daniel Gallagher, Meenbanad  
€100:  Mickey Boyle Dinjo, Keadue  
€100:  Joan Rodgers, Meendernasloe  
€100:  Sheila Sweeney, Mullaghderg  
 

 
The Irish Catholic newspaper has been at the 
forefront of Catholic journalism in Ireland, and 
the number one news source for Irish Catholics 
across the globe, for over 130 years. 
With Catholic ideals guiding our reporting, we 

have always been relegated to a niche, faith-
filled corner of mainstream journalism. But that 
hasn’t stopped us from taking on a rapidly 
changing media landscape and continuing to 
serve our readers through our digital 
newspaper, annual pilgrimages to the Holy 
Land, regular podcast and social media 
channels. 

But a gradual decline in Catholic practice has 
caused us to reach our out to you for your 
support. 

Your contribution will enable us to continue our 
quality journalism, bringing local and global 
news of Catholic interest to you every week, 
without fail. 
Other ways to financially support us: 
Direct to our Bank Account –  
IE61 AIBK  9310 7114 8520 32 
Please send an email 

to accounts@irishcatholic.ie to let us know 
By Cheque: Please send a cheque to The Irish 
Catholic, Unit 3B, Block 3, Bracken Business 
Park, Bracken Road, Sandyford, Dublin 18 
D18K277 
Alternatively, you can make a one-off 
contribution instead. Please call us on 01-
6874028 to do it directly over the phone. 
 

Safeguarding Children Diocese of Raphoe 
If you have a concern about the welfare and 
safety of a child, please contact any of the 
following: 

Safeguarding Children Office, 

Diocesan Pastoral Centre,  

Monastery Avenue, 
Letterkenny, Co. Donegal. 
Designated Liaison Person: Margaret Northage 

086 218 3011. Phone 074 912 5669 or email: 
raphoesafeguarding@gmail.com  

Tusla: Child and Family Agency:  
074 912 3672 /912 3770.  

Gardai National Protective Services Bureau:  
01 666 3420 
 

Anam Cara Donegal, the organisation that 
supports bereaved parents, is holding its 
monthly Parent Evening for bereaved parents 
on Thursday 11th January at 7:15pm in the 
Radisson Blu Hotel, Letterkenny Co. Donegal. 

This event is free and open to all bereaved 
parents regardless of the age your child died, 
the circumstances of their death, or whether 
their death was recent or not. We also offer an 
online service. For more info call 01 4045378 
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